
18th February 2018 

Sunday 18th February  
11:00am Morning Worship   
Guides Thinking Day    
7:00pm Evening Worship Series: Burning 
but flourishing - brief story of Moses (2) 
Rev David Brice 
 

Sunday 25th February 
10:45am Kids Worship 
11:00am Morning Worship  Series: 
Why on earth did Jesus say that? Sermon: 
‘Let the dead bury the dead’ Scripture: 
Luke 9 v 57-62 Rev George Moore   
7:00pm Evening Worship Series: Psalms 
of Worship Sermon: ‘Psalm 139 A Song of 
Security’ Rev George Moore   
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Sunday 4th March 11:00am - Missionary Speaker - 
Arab World Ministries 
Friday 9th March 1:00pm - Wedding - Hollie Metson to 
Jonathan Blair 
Sunday 11th March 11:00am - Tearfund Lunch 
Sunday 11th March 7:00pm - Song Café with focus on 
Romania with Norman and Linda Patterson and Lilah 
Fawcett 
Wednesday 14th March 7:30pm - Annual General 
Meeting 

MID WEEK BIBLE STUDY: Wednesday 21st February  at 
7:30pm  in the Burney Room Essentials 5 - "Courage"   
Rev David Brice 

Services 

PROPERTY SUBCOMMITTEE to meet at 7pm before the main 
committee meeting on Tuesday 20th February 
FINANCE SUBCOMMITTEE meeting at 7:15pm before the 
main committee meeting on Tuesday 20th February 
CONGREGATIONAL COMMITTEE: Tuesday 20th February at 
8pm in the Burney Room. 

ALL ORGANISTION LEADERS  please ensure that the inner 
glass door to the hall is locked before putting down the 
shutter. 
CRECHE: Copies of the crèche rota are available in the 
vestibule  
SUNDAY CLUB:  There will be no Sunday Club today due to 
the Guide Thinking Day Service.  We will resume on Sunday 
25th February. 
PW (Presbyterian Women)  next meet on Monday 19th 
February 2018 at 8:00 pm. Our own Isobel McKenna will be 
speaking on "Blossom where you are planted" - ALL LADIES 
WELCOME. 
LADIES BREAKFAST (free) in Immanuel Presbyterian Church 
on Saturday 24th February 2018 at 10:00 am. Special 
Speaker: Catherine Campbell.  If interested in going please 
give your name to Dorothy or Vera   
PW: On 5th March 2018 we are holding Beetle Drive/
Fashion Show at 8:00pm in the McKinley Hall.  EVERYONE 
INVITED TO JOIN WITH US.  
THURSDAY TOGETHER: Following on from one member of 
our congregation speaking last week, now we will be having 
Sam Black as our guest this week.  We meet in the Burney 
Room at 2:30pm. 
TOT - TIME OUT TOGETHER: Friday 23rd February 
10am to 11:30am in Mosaic. Inviting all parents to join us for 
a well earned cuppa and treat with other parents.   Your 
little ones will be well entertained with the other tiny 
humans.  All you have to do is register either through the 
Mosaic Facebook page or by contacting Amy 
Hunter.  amy@glengormley.org 
If you are a volunteer who would be willing to join the TOT 
team once every other month please get in touch ASAP with 
Amy.  

Welcome to our Guides, Brownies, Rainbows and their families and friends.  
We look forward to the girls taking part in the service and Kenneth McLaughlin, one of our 

elders, will be bringing the ‘Thought’ to our Thinking Day. 

MINISTER: Rev. David Brice     

Tel: 028 9083 2758 

Email: david@glengormley.org 

 

Forthcoming Events  

Organisation Notices 

Leadership Notices 

Discipleship Events 



HOLIDAY BIBLE CLUB: If you have a passion to share God’s 
love with our local kids while engaging in a fun week full of 
games and activities then join us on the Holiday Bible Club 
Team!   Please speak to Amy Hunter for more information 
and to allow the team to pick dates to suit the majority of 
volunteers.    
THE CROCHET HUB will start again on 1st March to 29th 
March inclusive (Note change of dates). Cost is £10. Speak to 
Rita Allen for more details. Sign up sheet is available at sign 
up desk. 

Woman's World Day Of Prayer Services this year are being 
held on Friday 2nd of March in Glengormley Methodist 
Church at 10.30am and St Mary's On The Hill at 8.00pm. The 
title this year is 'All God's Creation is Very Good' and we will 
join with some 3 million people around the world in a 
service which has been written by the women of Suriname in 
South America. If anyone needs help with travel to either 
service please contact Ann Robinson. 
TAKING CARE OF ALL: Adult Safeguarding Conference for 
staff, volunteers and leaders. Assembly Buildings, Belfast, 
Thursday 15th March 10:30am-3pm. To register interest 
please speak to Lesley Bell 
SU CAMPS AND MISSIONS 2018:  see noticeboard for 
details on how to register or volunteer or look online at 
www.suni.co.uk/camps 
IRISH MEN’S CONVENTION: Saturday 24th February 2018, 
Spires Conference Centre, Belfast. Tickets on sale at 
www.irishmensconvention.com 
PCI SUMMER OUTREACH TEAMS offer opportunities to be 
part of what God is doing through a variety of churches and  
projects working with children, teens, adults and in the 
community to show and share the Good News of Jesus with 
a needy world.  Information on the teams and full details of 
how to apply can be found online at https://
www.presbyterianireland.org/Mission/Mission-Projects/
Summer-Mission-Teams.aspx 
KITCHEN TABLE PROJECT: for more details on things we can 
all easily do to nurture faith at home see noticeboard or visit 
www.kitchentable.org.uk  
COFFEE INVITE: After each morning service we serve coffee, 
tea and juice. Please do join us and enjoy the chat but 
remember to return your cups.    

PCSP:  Community Safety & Wellbeing Day 2018 A fun, free 
information day on Community Safety Hosted by a local 
celebrity Nuala McKeever on Tuesday 13th March 2018 in 
Mossley Mill, Newtownabbey, 10.30am – 4.30pm Come 
along to hear a range of informative presentations covering: 
Scams, Hoaxes, Crime Prevention, Home Safety and E-safety 

Give thanks for all those who belong to our Rainbows, 
Brownies and Guides. Pray for the Guide Leaders as they 

plan activities and spend time with the girls. Pray that as 
they spend time together they would encourage each other. 
 

 Give thanks for all that God has given us. Pray for the 
work of Tearfund in parts of the world that don’t have the 

same resources that we have. Pray that as our Soup Lunch is 
planned for 11th March we would consider giving 
sacrificially to the work. 
 

Give thanks that God uses each one of us to be a witness 
where we are. Ask God to show you who you need to 

spend some time with providing a listening ear or a helping 
hand. 
 

Pray for Amy Hunter as she goes into local primary 
schools to take assembly and for the work she does 

among our young families. As TOT meet this week, pray that 
those who come along would be blessed as they spend times 
together and that God would use this time to speak to those 
who need to hear of His Salvation. 

If you are visiting here this morning:  

 There is a crèche in the Minor Hall (ask for directions). 

 Primary school aged children can join our Sunday Club;  
watch for children leaving during the service.  

 Kids Bags are being revamped, please bear with us. 

 If your child needs a break during the service feel free to leave and go 
to the entrance area.  

If you don’t wish to take your announcement sheet or sermon notes 
home please return them to the holder in entrance. 

Community Notices 

Church Notices  

DATE OPENING/CLOSING CRECHE 

18th February Gareth Lenaghan Lorna Madeley  Ann Hardy/Susan Law  Hannah McKinstry 

25th February Kenneth McLaughlin Lesley Bell Kerry Newman  Lorraine Metson  

4th March Sam Raphael Paula Boland  Laura Semple  Fay Babalola  

OPEN DOOR Rev Brice will be available in the Minister’s Room on 
Thursdays  from 11:30am to 12:30pm. You can call in or you may 
wish to phone in advance. 
RECORDINGS OF SUNDAY SERVICES are available from the sound 
team in the balcony.  
PRAYER BOX:  Please leave any prayer requests in the box in 
entrance 
OFFICE HOURS: Thursdays 12:30-3:30 pm & Sundays 9:45-10:45am 
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